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The Massachusetts Advisory Committee to the United States 
Commission on Civil Rights is hosting a web conference to 
discuss hate incidents and hate crimes against individuals of 
Asian American Pacific Island descent.  

Discrimination and attacks against Asian-Americans have 
surged in the past year. The killing of six American women of 
Asian descent in Atlanta, the killing of Asians in California, and 
the recent brutal daylight attack of a 65-year-old Filipina on her 
way to church have shocked the nation and spawned nationwide 
protests.  

A recent report from the Center for the Study of Hate and 
Extremism found that anti-Asian hate crimes increased 150 
percent in 2020 in America's 16 largest cities, despite overall 
hate crimes dropping 7 percent in those cities. 
 
Date: Wednesday, May 6, 2021 at 2 pm ET  
Join virtually,WebEx: https://tinyurl.com/533t9psj 
Via phone only, dial: 1-800-360-9505;  
Access Code: 199 774 3553 

 
The Committee will hear from advocates and public officials 
about the rise in attacks on AAPI individuals and the efforts to 
address the xenophobia and anti-Asian racism in Massachusetts. 
 
The Committee will have a public comment period to hear 
public testimony at end of the meeting. Members of the public 
are encouraged to share their experience. Please join the call 
early if you wish to speak and keep comments to around 3-5 
minutes. 

 
The U.S. Commission on Civil Rights, established by the Civil Rights Act of 1957, is the only independent, bipartisan agency charged with 
advising the President and Congress on civil rights and reporting annually on federal civil rights enforcement. Our 51 state Advisory Committees 
offer a broad perspective on civil rights concerns at state and local levels. For information about the Commission, please visit 
http://www.usccr.gov and follow us on Twitter and Facebook. 

mailto:ero@usccr.gov
http://www.usccr.gov/
https://tinyurl.com/533t9psj
http://www.usccr.gov/
https://twitter.com/USCCRgov
https://www.facebook.com/USCCRgov/

	Hosted By:

